
Friday 22nd September 

Phonics  

Mathematics  
In Maths we have been using language to compare objects. We have used the books The Button Box 
and Simon Sock to initiate discussions. The children have loved exploring buttons and discussing the 
characteristics of different buttons e.g. “These are the same because they have 4 holes, but they are   
different because one is black and one is green.”  
Next week we will continue comparing and will look at specifics such as taller/shorter and heavier/
lighter. We will also compare small quantities and will introduce the language “more” and “fewer”. 

We will start our first Forest School on Tuesday 3rd October. Cygnets will have their session in the 
morning and Goslings will have their session in the afternoon. On Forest School days please send your 
child to school wearing appropriate old clothes, long sleeves and long trousers (not school uniform)  
and a waterproof coat/ trousers (not an all in one please). If you can also use the time between now 
and then to help your child practise putting their waterproof clothing on so that they are able to do it 
independently– this would be most helpful. Waterproof clothing should be clearly named and sent in 
only on Forest School days. If wellies have not been brought to school, can you please do so before the 
3rd of October. 




